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CORRIGENDUM 

The tenders invited by this office vide No. AB/TC/N.l.T/43 dated 05-01-2018 

mentioning therein the date of issue and opening upto 25-01-2018, 26-01-2018 and 

12-02-2018, 13-02-2018 respectively and also floated in leading newspapers as weH as 

uploaded on SPPRA website is hereby cancelled due to unavoidable technical reasons. 
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Copy F.W.C's to the: - 

1 The Chief Engineer PHED Govt: of Sindh Hyderabad/ Sukkur for favour of his kind information. 

2. The Director of information, Block No. 96'Sindh Secretariat Karachi for information and publication 
in at least three languages leading Newspapers. 

3. The Secretary to Government of Sindh Information Technology Department ls Floor, Sindh 
Secretariat No. 6 Karachi for display on the website of Sindh Government. 

4. The Director (C.B), Sindh Public Procurement Regulatory Authority (SPPRA), Government of 
Sindh, Barrack No. 8 Secretariat No. 4 A, Court Road Karachi. 

5. The Deputy Commissioner Shaheed Benazir Abad for kind information. 

6. The Superintending Engineer Public Health Engineering Circle Sukkur for his kind information 

7. Notice Board. 
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